Principal,
NMAMIT,
Nitte
15-04-2023

Md Abdul Raheman
Dept of EEE,
NMAMIT, Nitte

Subject: Conduction of Kaushalya for IV sem Students-Reg

Respected Sir,

The dept of EEE is planning to conduct “Kaushalya” two-day Workshop for IV sem students to introduce to the lab courses on 24 April and 25 April 2023. In this regard, I request to permit us conduct to the same in “Sowparnika” seminar Hall. 

Thanking you.

Yours truly,
Md Abdul Raheman

